
CMS released the final 2017 ACO performance results on August 13, 2018.  This data release outlined final  
financial and quality results for both Rocky Mountain ACO (RMACO) and San Juan ACO (SJACO). 

Both ACO’s final 2017 financial positions speak to the ACO achieving savings for the CMS program.  RMACO 
saved CMS a total of $3,824,593 in 2017 while SJACO saved CMS a total of $1,149,594 in 2017.  These num-
bers combined represent $4,974,187 of total savings to the CMS program which can be credited to Commu-
nity Care Alliance for the 2017 ACO cycle year. 

RMACO received a final quality score of 94.38% and SJACO received a final quality score of 96.21%.  Both 
scores are favorable and lie above the national ACO quality score average of 92.40%. 

 

CMS has finalized 2019 MIPS payment adjustment rates for our ACO participants.  This budget-neutral CMS 
Quality Payment Program (QPP) works to define Part B fee-schedule increases year over year.  For the 2019 
calendar year our ACO participants will see positive increases.   

SJACO will see a total positive MIPS part B fee schedule adjustment at the rate of +0.96% for 2019. 

RMACO will see a total positive MIPS part B fee schedule adjustment at the rate of +1.27% for 2019. 
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